
Farewell for 2019 MEXT Scholarship Students 

 

 On 11
th
 March, H.E. Mr. Hienao Yanagi, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan, 

held a farewell session with 2019 MEXT Scholarship Students. 4 students 

are going to start studying in Japan from this April. After learning Japanese 

language for several months, they will start their researches in the graduate 

schools of Kyushu University, Osaka University, and Sophia University.  

In the farewell session, Ambassador Yanagi and Prof. Matouq, President 

of JJAS (Jordan-Japan Academic Society) made farewell remarks, and 

MEXT Scholarship Alumni gave advice for studying and living in Japan, 

based on their experience. 

 

 


